
CITY OF PHOENIX 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

FORM TO REQUEST PC to CC 
I HEREBY REQUEST THAT THE CC HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON:  6/2/2021   

APPLICATION NO/ 
LOCATION 

Z-60-20-8 (Carver
Canyon PUD)
Northwest corner of
35th Avenue and
Carver Road

(SIGNATURE ON ORIGINAL IN FILE) 
opposition x applicant 

Phoenix, AZ  85013 PC 5/6/2021 8921 South 53rd Drive 
Laveen, AZ 85339 

PC DATE STREET/ADDRESS/CITY/STATE/ZIP 

TO PC/CC 
HEARING 

CC  6/2/2021 Lisa Vializ 
602-741-5722
Lisa.vializ@honeywell.com

CC DATE NAME / PHONE / EMAIL 
REASON FOR REQUEST: 

The Laveen Village Planning Committee (LVPC) recommendation is compatible land use. It 
was clear that Planning Commission was ready to support the LVPC recommendation but 
received inaccurate and incomplete information from staff on the number of lots that can be 
built. 

The 56-lot recommendation from Planning Commission is at R1-10 and is incompatible land 
use and sets a very, very bad precedent at R1-10 for the area of S-1/RE-43/R1-18. 

RECEIVED BY: Jazmine Braswell RECEIVED ON: 5/11/2021 

Alan Stephenson 
Joshua Bednarek 
Tricia Gomes 
Racelle Escolar 
Stephanie Vasquez 
Leah Swanton 
Vikki Cipolla-Murillo 

Danielle Jordan 
Ra’Desha Williams 
Village Planner 
Samantha Keating 
Paul M. Li 
GIS 
Applicant 

Attachment F

mailto:Lisa.vializ@honeywell.com




CITY OF PHOENIX 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
FORM TO REQUEST PC to CC 
I HEREBY REQUEST THAT THE CC HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON:  6/2/2021             
                     
APPLICATION NO/ 
LOCATION 

Z-60-20-8 (Carver 
Canyon PUD) 
Northwest corner of 
35th Avenue and 
Carver Road 
 

(SIGNATURE ON ORIGINAL IN FILE) 
opposition x applicant  

 

Phoenix, AZ  85013 
 

PC 5/6/2021 3220 West Ceton Drive 
Laveen, Arizona 85339 
 

PC DATE STREET/ADDRESS/CITY/STATE/ZIP 

TO PC/CC 
HEARING 

CC  6/2/2021 Cyd Manning 
480-747-0769 
Sweetbeat@q.com    
 

CC DATE NAME / PHONE / EMAIL 
REASON FOR REQUEST:   
  
The Laveen Village Planning Committee (LVPC) recommendation is compatible land use. It 
was clear that Planning Commission would have supported the LVPC recommendation as is 
had they received complete and accurate information from staff. The Planning Commission’s 
56-lot recommendation is not compatible land use. 
 
RECEIVED BY: Jazmine Braswell RECEIVED ON: 5/11/2021 

 
 
Alan Stephenson 
Joshua Bednarek 
Tricia Gomes 
Racelle Escolar 
Stephanie Vasquez 
Leah Swanton 
Vikki Cipolla-Murillo 
 

Danielle Jordan 
Ra’Desha Williams 
Village Planner 
Samantha Keating 
Paul M. Li 
GIS 
Applicant 

 
 

mailto:Sweetbeat@q.com





